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SUMMARY
Article 88 of the General Standards establishes that "[i]n order to facilitate the formulation of the budget, the General Secretariat shall... [p]repare, as far as possible, a classification of the mandates in each area, according to the level of priority the General Secretariat believes they should have."
In addition, Resolution AG/RES. 1 ((XLIII-E/12) instructs the Secretary General to "provide member states with a detailed report, on an annual basis, regarding the results achieved and the resources allocated for compliance with the mandates of the Organization. This information should be broken down by pillar, responsible area of the General Secretariat, and object of expenditure."
In order to advance implementation of these provisions, the General Secretariat submits for consideration by the CAAP a first version of the results-based-budget, incorporating data corresponding to the Secretary-General’s budget proposal for fiscal year 2013.
The document submitted relates to the three basic dimensions of results-based management:
1. mandates, grouped by sub-pillars according to the classification already validated by the Permanent Council;
2. results programmed in terms of intermediate effects, identified based on the results programmed in terms of immediate effects, already presented to the CAAP in 2012; and
3. resources allocated according to the different sources of funding, distinguishing between those for human resources and those for other objects of expenditure.
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2013/CP30056E.pdf 
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